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16.4.21 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you had a lovely and relaxing holiday. I am pleased to be able to tell you that your children 
have come back full of the joys of spring and with all of their usual enthusiasm and love for learning.  
 
This week I am particularly proud of the two young ladies pictured below. Over the Easter holidays they 
decided to round up some toys to sell to raise money for the school library. After raising £50 they spoke 
to their fellow Year 5s to see what books they would like. They then ordered them and we are about to 
put them into the library. Community spirit at it’s very finest. Well done Carley and Nadia you are 
wonderful human beings!  

 
We will be running our Star Wars marathon on May 4th. Unfortunately, we won’t be able to do the usual 
taking 26 groups of children to run along the river. Instead the children will be running a mile around the 
field – I think it is 11 times around! They will all get a medal for their efforts and I am hoping that there 
will still be the marathon day buzz around  school. This year we are raising money for Mental Health UK. 
More details will be sent closer to the time. 
 
If you have any spare hanging baskets please could you send them in to the office. Mr Deakin is hoping to 
start growing tomatoes in the John Lally garden. This is the area at the bottom of our playground.  
 
Wishing you all a happy and sunshine filled weekend,  
 
               Tina Clarke  
 


